LCIDA
Public Hearing
June 25, 2019

US Light Energy Denmark Route 26 Project
The Lewis County Industrial Development Agency held a public hearing regarding proposed benefits for
the Solitude Solar LLC project. The hearing was held in the Town of Denmark at the Village of

Copenhagen office on State Route 12 in Copenhagen. A summary of the request under consideration is
attached. Also attached is the attendance list for the hearing.

The hearing opened at 1 PM.

Eric Virkler read the attached narrative regarding the project and proposed benefits. Mark Richardson
provided a brief update on the project status.

James Der and Scott Doyle were in attendance and both asked questions and confirmed information

with Mr. Richardson regarding this project and the potential project on the East Road. Both Mr. Der and
Mr. Doyle are Town of Denmark council members and are in support of the project.

The hearing closed at 2 PM.



County of Lewis IDA
Denmark Solar Project PILOT
Public Hearing
Tuesday June 25, 2019
1:00pm
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